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Dear Madams and Sirs, 
 
Thank you very much for the interest to attend the CONGRESS, CONGRESS DATE, in Vienna, Austria. 
 
On behalf of the ORGANIZERS, we are glad to extend to you a cordial invitation to take part in this Congress 
and share your experience with colleagues from around the world. 
 
We trust that you have already received the relevant information for the conference. If you request any 
further informaiton, please do not hesitate to contact our official Congress Organiser “Event Management 
University of Vienna” congress@univie.ac.at . 
 
Due to very severe budgetary constraints we are, unfortunately, not in the position to offer any financial 
support for your participation. Please note that neither the ORGANIZER nor Event Management University 
of Vienna accept any obligations to pay any expenses incurred by the participants. This is entirely each 
participant’s own responsibility. 
 
We very much hope, however, that you will be able to secure the necessary funds for your participation in this 
conference and look forward to welcoming you in Vienna! 
 
 
Best regards 
 
 
 
Congress President  
 


